

Welcome to the City of Birmingham Choir

The City of Birmingham Choir has been making great choral music for over 100 years, and we're looking forward to welcoming you to one of our rehearsals:

- Enjoy two hours of superb choral training from our musical director, Adrian Lucas
- All music will be provided just bring yourself!
- A chance to meet choir members in an informal setting, with hot drinks provided

Date: Tuesday 6 September 2022

Time: 6.30pm - 8.30pm

Registration and refreshments from 5.30pm

Place: The Priory Rooms Meeting and Conference Centre,

Bull Street, Birmingham, B4 6AF*.

See http://www.citychoir.org.uk/join/ for further information, or to find out how to join by attending any one of our Tuesday evening rehearsals between September and June.

*For detailed directions, see https://www.theprioryrooms.co.uk/find-us/
There is no car parking available at the Priory Rooms but Snow Hill Multi-Storey is nearby and there is plenty of on-street parking (charges apply until 7.30pm)